
CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065 - Livermore - California - 94550 

Congratulations to Bill Barker and Kent Walker, winners of the jump tickets at the April 
meeting. 
 
John Leembruggen has not been seen or heard from since last October and several members 
have become concerned about him.  If you have any information on his whereabouts, please 
contact John Mc Allister. 
 
Bob Hall was back jumping again at the “Kathy Dause Fan Club” boogie at Lodi on May 
30th.  Stretch was busy flying loads on one of the two Otters all weekend.  Lee Wilcox, Bill 
Stanley (with video), and Kent Walker got some good dives with Bill Dause and Bob.  Look 
Bill’s  videos at a club meeting soon. 
 
Several Cal Club patches (with the California logo) are still available.  If you don’t have one 
or your old one has become unrecognizable, contact the Secretary and get one now. 
 
Come celebrate Father’s Day at Monterey on the weekend of June 19th.  Skydive Monterey 
Bay has great views and provides plenty of altitude. 
 
Plans are still being made for the World Freefall Convention at Quincy.  There’s still plenty of 
time to get reservations.  We’ve got five members slated for the trip now.  If you plan on 
going, let Theresa Stanley know so we can all get together for some club fun. 
 
Calendar: 
• Jump Day: Saturday, June 12th, Byron. 
• Club Meeting: Saturday, June 12th, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport. 
• Jump Day: Saturday, June 19th, Monterey. 
• Board Meeting: July 21st, Bill & Theresa Stanley‘s, 7:00 p.m. 
• Club Meeting: Saturday, August 21st, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport 
• Jump night: Friday, December 31st, 11:30 p.m., Lodi. 
 

THIS UNOFFICIAL PUBLICATION IS DATED June 7, 1999 


